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           23rd September 2022 

Dear parents/ carers, 

What a fabulous week it’s been with the start of most after school activity clubs and music lessons starting up and 

our first celebration assembly this morning with the whole school. 

Headteacher Awards: Congratulations to the following children who have received my Headteacher award this 

week: 

Nursery Class Xavier and Lucas 

Reception Class Priscilla and  Martha 

Year 1 Fletcher and Ethan 

Year 2 Ava and James 

Year 3 Polly and Silas 

Year 4 Henry and Lola 

Year 5 Ben and Alfie 

Year 6 Rupert and Molly 

 

House Points: Well done to the GREEN Team who have taken the first placed position this week!  

 

GREEN BLUE PURPLE RED 

40     30    20 10 

 

That’s it for this week – I’m sure a welcome change from the essays you’ve had over the last two weeks!   

 

Wishing you all a super weekend, 

Kim 

Kim Hall 

Headteacher  
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